
 

MAY 26, 2018 

 

GRADE 5 STUDENTS  

AND FAMILIES  
are invited to our 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

AND SCHOOL TOUR 

Welcome to Middle School!!!! 

Are you happy, excited, curious or a little nervous about 

going to middle school next year? We hope you will come 

to our annual ‘Welcome to Middle School’ pancake 

breakfast and school tour. Grade 5 students and their 

families are invited to visit and get a sneak peak of your 

new middle school.  

 

 

 

Saturday 

May 26, 2018 

8-11 am 

$5/person 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 5 

students and 

families we 

can’t wait to 

meet you!  

 

Funds raised will 

help support our 

student breakfast 

program. 

 

 


